
 June 29, 2025 

Welcome!

 Good morning and welcome to the Northwest Church of 

Christ! We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of our God. If you are new to 

our church family, then please let us know as we would 

love to meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone

else who has come here with you. We are thankful you 

have chosen to spend time with us and God this morning. 

We are so glad you’re here! 

Service Times

Sunday 10:30 Worship 
Sunday 9:15 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 
www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Tell Us
You’re
Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this

QR code and add any prayer

request that you might have. If

any of your contact information

in the directory is incorrect,

please let us know that also. 

 

Good Morning 

How Will You Serve?
Last week each member in our Sunday morning

service told about and asked to pick up a brochure
titled “Connect Through Our Ministries”. This brochure

listed many of our ministries at NorthWest and the
Ministry Leader(s) for each. Hopefully you have had

time to decide how you can SERVE at NorthWest.
Today you will receive a survey “Opportunities to

Serve” that you can take on paper or by QR code. We
will be asking everyone in our NorthWest family, even
if you have completed the form previously, to complete

this form indicating how you can serve God by
becoming involved in His work. A leader from your
selected ministry(s) will contact you with additional

information regarding the ministry and how you can
connect. If you would like to take this survey online,

please scan this QR code.

Thank You 
Our family would like to thank everyone at NW for all

the support, love and prayers during this difficult time.

We have been comforted. Hard times. Good God. 

In deep appreciation, The Junek, Swain, and Tharp

Familes



Summer Potluck

Please Join Us!
Sunday, July 20th
In the Fellowship hall 
After Service
Contact Cathy Spain if Interested in
helping besides bringing a dish.

Prayer Requests
God guidance (Nsikan. Sifon,, Donald, Daniel Esenowo) 

Camp Ten:10
 

2nd-5th Grade

July 24th-27th

Forms are in the Church

office.

for you to pick up and fill

out.

Children's Offering
Because the food pantry is in
such need, we are asking our
children to bring used plastic
grocery bags instead of their
coins and drop them in the
collection bucket on Sundays.
We are supporting our
community and food pantry by
helping in this way. 

Web address to sign up:
https://www.camp51.com/

register
Dates: July 6th– 11th

Camp 51

We would like to thank everyone for making science

camp a success. Thank you to Julia, Kristen and

Kaitlyn for all your help. Thanks to the watch team

for keeping us safe. Thank you to the the parents who

entrusted your kids to us.

Brenda, Cindy and Marsha

Thank You!

Thank You
Thank you, Northwest church of christ family, for celebrating my 90
birthday with me. The singing of Happy Birthday was not only a surprise, but
a true collection of many wonderful and beautiful voices of a multitude of
special people. words cannot express the appreciation for so many of you
over the years with the love you have demonstrated to me, for each of you, I
pray that god will bless you over the years to come. 

th

In christian love, 
Bob Harris

Welcome!
Please welcome Carmen
Spivey. We are so happy

that she placed membership
last Sunday and wants to be

part of the NorthWest
family. Please welcome her.

Mark your calander
Next Game night
is on August 9th!


